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Dear Sir, | ANED..Yiim 574 Ootober, 1949.

MARKAD .
‘ We aclnowledge receipt of modification of bulk-
head plan submitted by the A.G.Weser, Bremen, and work is
now proceeding with this alteration. :

Reverting to the oil fuel settling tanks I
should be pleased to have a suggested arrangement of in-
sulation for this bulkhead, and whether an oil tray collect-
or is necesgary in the cargo hold, It was suggested to the
Cwners' Superintendent that the wood insulation could be
made flush and braced with cross members, or, if the wood
insulation is vertical and of about 272" thickness it would
be better to follow the shape of the corrugations with a
certain amount of overlap at ends,

Your recommendations on this matter would be
appreciated as according to my interpretation of the Rule
Book 1t is net necessary to have the oil collector tray

draining ‘to: the bilge in thig hold.

Yours faithtully,

v T .
-

Jd.P.Gatelev.

The Secretary,

LONDOH , | | : ol AT 1
_loya’s registe
Foundation
s S
.~ o e T
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Referred to the Ch/eijh/p Surveyor
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